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NOTICE 

 
 
 
TO: WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 
 
FROM: SECRETARY OF THE WATERSHED INFORMATION CENTER AND 

CONSERVANCY (WICC) BOARD OF NAPA COUNTY 
 
 
DATE: OCTOBER 25, 2006 
 
 
RE: CANCELLATION OF THE OCTOBER 26, 2006 REGULAR BOARD MEETING  OF 

THE WATERSHED INFORMATION CENTER AND CONSERVANCY (WICC) BOARD 
OF NAPA COUNTY 

 
 
The regular meeting of the Watershed Information Center and Conservancy (WICC) Board of 
Napa County scheduled for October 26, 2006 has been cancelled, as there are no items of 
business for the WICC Board at this time. 
 
The next meeting of the WICC Board will be held on Thursday, November 16, 2006 at 4:00PM. 
This will be a Special Meeting for WICC Board due to the Thanksgiving holiday the following 
week. A special meeting notice and agenda will be announced in early November. 
 
If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact:   
Jeff Sharp, Watershed Coordinator, at 259-5936, e-mail: jsharp@co.napa.ca.us, or 
Patrick Lowe, Secretary of the Board, at 259-5937, e-mail: rlowe@co.napa.ca.us. 
 


